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December 15, 2023 
 
To, 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited   BSE Limited     
Symbol – Symphony      Security Code – 517385 
 
Ref.: Disclosure under Regulation 30 of the SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Pursuant to Regulation 30(4) and 30(13) read with Para A of Part A of Schedule III of the Securities 
and Exchange Board of India (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015, 
(SEBI Listing Regulations), we hereby inform you about an intimation received from BSE Limited in 
respect to imposition of fine/ penalty for late compliance as per the details given below.  
 
Name of the authority BSE Limited 

 
Nature and details of the 
action(s) taken, initiated or 
order(s) passed;  

BSE Limited has issued an intimation about imposition of fine of 
Rs.5,000/- + GST on the Company for late submission of related party 
transactions (RPT) under regulation 23(9) of the SEBI Listing 
Regulations. 
 

Date of receipt of direction 
or communication from the 
authority 
 

December 14, 2023 

Details of the 
violation(s)/contravention(s) 
committed or alleged to be 
committed 
 

As per the BSE intimation, it is alleged that the Company has 
submitted a disclosure of related party transactions for the half year 
ended on September 30, 2023, with a delay of one day.  
 
In the present case, the alleged delay was happened due to technical 
error / glitches of BSE XBRL platform and not due to any delay from 
Company’s side.  
 
The Company had prepared RPT details by using BSE XBRL taxonomy 
and generated a xml file for submission on BSE and NSE portal.  The 
xml file was successfully uploaded and submitted on NSE platform 
without any error. However, the Company got a validation/technical 
error on BSE platform while uploading the xml file. 
 
The Company has immediately informed about the technical error to 
BSE XBRL helpdesk team for rectification of error. However, the 
Company got a response from XBRL helpdesk team only on next day 
and immediately on receipt of response, the Company has submitted 
the RPT details to BSE Limited. 
 
The Company has provided email communications/response received 
from XBRL helpdesk team in this regard to the BSE Limited. The 
Company has requested BSE Limited to withdraw the aforesaid 
intimation which is under consideration. 
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Impact on financial, 
operation or other activities 
of the listed entity, 
quantifiable in monetary 
terms to the extent 
possible.  
 

Except the amount mentioned above, there is no material impact of 
the same on financial, operations or other activities of the Company.  
 

 
This is in due compliance of regulation 30 of the SEBI Listing Regulations. 
 
Thanking you, 

 
Yours Truly, 
For Symphony Limited 

 
 
 
 

Mayur Barvadiya 
Company Secretary and Head – Legal 
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